
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jenae Thornberry 
Wednesday, September 11, 2024 12:48 PM 
Consumer Contact 
FW: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Please see the consumer correspondence below. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jenae Thornberry On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 8:09 AM 
To: 'Danielle' <dcharmes@yahoo.com> 
Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Morning Danielle Charmes, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/11/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 08958-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032-SU, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Jenae Thornberry 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
JThornbe@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6457 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----

From: Danielle <dcharmes@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 7:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: larosa@psc.state.fl.us; Clark@psc.state.fl.us; Fay@psc.state.fl.us; Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us; 
Graham@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

We have been owners on LGI for 20 years and are against this central sewer system as it won't be any better for our 
island, it needs way more frequent service so more traffic on island by big trucks, we have many power outages on 
island so this will interfere with that new system so this central sewage system won' t be any good for this island and we 
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will be better of with the septic system we have now so please do NOT allow this to get through as it will do more harm 
to our island! 
 
Regards 
Danielle Charmes 
Sent from my iPhone 




